
Good afternoon CBGS families!

Time is flying by as we are nearing the end of our fall field studies season and the first quarter!
Here are a few upcoming events and reminders:

● Next Tuesday, 10/10, all CBGS students will be participating in a Zoom meeting at 9am
with Dr. Enric Sala, the author of our summer book, The Nature of Nature.

● The 1st quarter ends on Thursday, 10/19. Please remember that you can check grades
at any time on Schoology with your parent/guardian login.

● Our region has seen an increase in Covid cases the last few weeks. The Virginia
Department of Health and the CDC still recommend a 5-day period of isolation when
testing positive for Covid (see here for guidelines). If your child tests positive, please
reach out to his/her teachers and they will make whatever accommodations they can
during the period of isolation.

Glenns juniors enjoyed a sunny day with Captain Dave collecting Coan River creatures.

https://www.enricsala.com/about
https://www.amazon.com/Nature-Why-We-Need-Wild/dp/1426221010
https://cbgs.schoology.com/login?&school=393081407
https://www.vdh.virginia.gov/content/uploads/sites/182/2022/04/I-and-Q-guidance_final_508c-1.pdf


Bowling Green sophomores got a lesson on ecological succession on top of Bearfence
Mountain.

Warsaw juniors paddling fiercely through the marsh on the Eastern Shore.


